
New Subs -Mandatory
SafeSchools Courses are due 30
days from your active date

If you have not attended the
Mandatory CRASE Training -   
Next Date is March 6 2024, from
8am-12pm at Cowan Education
Center
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SAVE THE DATE

February 16, 2024

8:00am-11:00am
Substitute

Professional
Learning Day



Substitute 
Professional

Development Day
We will be offering our second substitute professional

learning day on February 16, 2024. Please scan the QR code
below to register. We hope to see you there!



Substitute 
Shout Outs
Thank you for working more than
15 days in the month of January

2024!

Caitlyn Evans
Teri Murphy

Catherine Rich
Nicholas Robertson
Gregory Robinson

Ashley Tucker



Kaylee Haaga 
Barnett Elementary

Misti Pittman
High School and Junior High School

Leeann Newton 
Kubacak Elementary

Gabriel Gonzales
High School and Junior High School

Mitzi Nichols
Elementary Campuses and Junior High School

Taylor Jewell
Elementary Campuses

Aline Carballo
All Campuses

Cynthia Farrias
All Campuses

Jennifer Grover
All Campuses

Erin McAfee
All Campuses

Kristie Mata
All Campuses

New to Our
Substitute Tribe



Brittany Koenig - 5th
Brandy Godinich - 7th
Derace McBride - 9th

Clarisa Coronado - 10th
Nicholas Robertson - 17th

Griffith Kubicki - 18th
Cynthia Mills-Goode - 18th

Tiffany Houston - 22nd

Happy Birthday

Santa Fe ISD would like to wish a Happy
Birthday to our substitutes who have

Birthdays in February!



I hope to see you all at our Substitute Professional
Learning Day on February 16, 2024. Please note that as of

today we only have 2 RSVPs. If we do not have  more
participants, we will cancel this training. A decision will be

made on February 12, 2024, and you will receive and
email if it is cancelled. 

We are considering offering substitute professional
learning this summer. More details to come in the near

future.

From the desk of Tara Mata

STAAR Testing will begin in April through May
2024-2025 Letters of Assurance, Pay Level Increase
Request and Evaluation Forms will be emailed out in
May
Campus Substitutes of the Year will be announced in
May
Last day of the 2023-2024 School Year will be on May
30, 2024


